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East Providence Announces Second Annual Restaurant Week, June 15-21, 2025​
​
EAST PROVIDENCE, RI - The City of East Providence is proud to announce the Second Annual East 
Providence Restaurant Week, taking place from June 15 to June 21, 2025. Following the tremendous success 
of last year’s inaugural event, which featured 39 participating establishments, this citywide celebration will 
once again showcase the diverse culinary scene of East Providence. 
East Providence Restaurant Week offers local residents and visitors the opportunity to explore the city's 
participating restaurants featuring special promotions throughout the week-long event. 
“After the overwhelming response to our inaugural Restaurant Week, we’re excited to build on that momentum 
for an even more successful second year," said Council President Robert Rodericks. “This initiative represents 
true partnership between city leadership and our restaurant community. By working together, we’re not only 
celebrating our culinary options but also strengthening our local economy and promoting East Providence as a 
dining destination worth visiting.” 
The event will once again include a popular gift card raffle featuring East Providence restaurants. Last year’s 
raffle saw 13 winners selected from over 400 entries, and organizers anticipate even greater participation this 
year. 
Restaurant owners interested in participating in the Second Annual East Providence Restaurant Week are 
encouraged to fill out the form available at EastProvidenceFood.com. This is an excellent opportunity for 
restaurants to showcase their offerings, attract new customers, and be part of a citywide celebration of culinary 
excellence. 
Mark your calendars and prepare for a week of exceptional dining experiences during East Providence 
Restaurant Week. Join us from June 15 to June 21, 2025, as we celebrate the flavors, creativity, and diversity of 
East Providence's culinary scene. 
For more information about East Providence Restaurant Week, please contact Andreza Skipworth, City Clerk 
401-435-7596, askipworth@eastprovidenceri.gov​
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